
November 10th, 2016.  Autumn meeting minutes for Oregon Mosquito and Vector Control Association 

1) Dr. Debess asked if we could get Aedes Vexans 

2) Columbia County agreed to get Aedes Vexans eggs and larvae – Guy & Chris will try 

3) Apply for other funding, map Aedes Egypti and Albopictus 

4) Lane County Vector Control capacity 

5) Dr. Debess will provide BG Sentinel traps. 

6) Dr. Debess asked if the association would start collecting ticks from veterinarians or from the 

field so Oregon could map and identify tick species. 

7) The Association thanked the people going to Washington Days to protect our interests and 

lobby for funding. 

8) When you get contract get badges ready to ask for more money 

9) Traps are 235 dollars each.  Batteries 50 dollars each 

10)  District updates educational outreach Matt and Emily. 

 

 

 


